Mail to:
Bryan Donner

Tally Lake Ranger District

650 Wolfpack Way

Kalispell, MT 59901

Re: Big Mountain Communications Site Plan Amendment Project
Dear Mr. Donner: 

As an MTPR listener,  I write to provide public comment on the Big Mountain Communications Site Plan Amendment Project which would amend the existing site plan for Area 2 to allow radio station KUKL (90.1FM Montana Public Radio) to broadcast at its current FCC authorized power (1000 Watts TPO).

I urge passage of the amendment which would help ensure sustained, reliable reception of MTPR in my area. 

☐ MTPR is important in my daily life

☐ A strong, reliable signal is crucial to my reception of MTPR

☐ In the past year at reduced power, my ability to receive the MTPR signal has been diminished

☐ Loss of MTPR service in the north Flathead would be unacceptable for me and for my community.

I value MTPR service because:

___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​___________________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________________
Signed:​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​ ____________________________________ 

Name: __________________________________  City _______________________ State ______ 
